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Monte Titoli announces the planning of the next Disaster Recovery 
Simulation  on 29th March 2014 

 
 

Dear client,  
  
we are pleased to inform you that Monte Titoli will perform a Disaster Recovery  
Simulation on Saturday 29th March 2014, to test STP procedures of Custody & 
Settlement services.  
  
The simulation will not require our clients to take any action, but impact on the IT  
systems should be taken into account with reference to the correct receiving of  
information data flows in the official environment. 
  
Data flows will be sent for both the RNI and A2A components during the Simulation; 
the overnight post-settlement report will be transmitted on Saturday 29th. 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
 
Post Trading Technology Services - Service Operation 

e-mail: disasterrecovery@lseg.com 

Tel: +39.02.33635.566 

 


